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OPC SB 1 Grant Program
San Francisco Bay Multi-jurisdictional and Single Jurisdiction Subregional Shoreline Adaptation Plan
Supplemental Questionnaire
According to The San Francisco Bay Conservation and Development Commission’s (BCDC) draft Regional Shoreline Adaptation Plan and Guidelines, San Francisco shoreline adaptation plans may fall into two categories: a multi-jurisdictional shoreline adaptation plan, or a single jurisdiction subregional shoreline adaptation plan. Both types of planning projects are a part of the OPC SB 1 Grant Program’s Track 1, Phase 3 project category.
Multi-jurisdictional plans are typically led by a county government, and coordinate planning efforts for the cities or other management agencies within the county. These plans allow for a streamlined and collaborative approach to planning, often with a focus on landscape scale vulnerabilities and adaptation strategies. They are intended to satisfy the requirements of SB 272 (Laird, 2023) for all involved cities and counties and should be developed with the goal of adoption by each participating city council and county Board of Supervisors. Single jurisdiction subregional shoreline adaptation plans may also fulfill the requirements of SB 272 but are created by each individual local/regional government through an independent planning process.
In an effort to streamline state and local resources, especially funding and capacity, and ensure coordinated consideration of SLR impacts across multiple jurisdictions, multi-jurisdictional plans are the preferred approach for the use of SB 1 Grant Program funds. 
If you are submitting an SB 1 proposal for the development of a single jurisdiction subregional shoreline adaptation plan, please answer questions 1 and 2. If you are submitting a multi-jurisdictional shoreline adaptation plan, please answer questions 3, 4, and 5.


Questions for Single Jurisdiction Subregional Shoreline Adaptation Plans
Because multi-jurisdictional plans allow for a coordinated and efficient approach to fulfilling SB 272, please explain why this planning project is not able to complete a multi-jurisdictional plan.
Response:
To what degree have there been discussions with neighboring jurisdictions and the county government pertaining to a collaborative multi-jurisdiction shoreline adaptation plan, if any? Please describe the status or progress of these discussions.
Response:
 Questions for Multi-Jurisdictional Shoreline Adaptation Plans
Who is the lead entity for the development of the multi-jurisdictional plan?
Response:
Name the jurisdictions that will participate in the multi-jurisdictional plan, and which task will apply to each jurisdiction. For example, Task 1: Project Management (Jurisdictions included in this task: County X, City Y, City Z, etc.). Include points of contact for each jurisdiction, their contact information, and title. Please note that the budget in the project proposal should include pass-through funding to the participating local governments, commensurate to their level of participation.
Response:
Include (as attachments) letters of commitment from each jurisdiction explaining their commitment as active partners in the development of the multi-jurisdictional plan, acknowledging that this multi-jurisdictional plan is intended to comply with SB 272, and will make the jurisdiction ineligible for future OPC SB 1 funding to develop a Single Jurisdiction Subregional Shoreline Adaptation Plan.
Response:
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